
 

 

Meeting Minutes 

I. Call to order 

A meeting of Awakening Together Trustees was held on 10/15/2018 at 5:45 MT. Attendees 
included Regina, Jacquelyn, Jay, Ken, Carrie, Kathy, Anne, Doreen and Helen. Meeting 
adjourned at 7.10pm MT. 

Approval of minutes:  minutes from 10/01/18 approved 

Contemplation of quote:   

“You must be eager to see. You need both clarity and earnestness for Self-knowledge. You need maturity 
of heart and mind which comes through earnest application in daily life of whatever little you have 
understood.”  

~ Sri Nisargadatta Maharaj 

 

A. Prayer Circle Discussion:  Doreen and Carrie say no update to report on a 
training yet. Regina will be updating the web page.  
 

B. Updates to Sanctuary Policy: Changes in Procedure II, III, IV and V to reflect 
Paltalk being replaced by Zoom will be made and shared next meeting.  

C. Leadership Update from Regina:   

- New Sanctuary Director: Dawn Fernandez is the new director and will be 
spending time with Ken in December for training. Suggestions to introduce Dawn 
more formally in the Sanctuary/on website.  
 

- Zoom Transition Plan: Ken suggested training on Sanctuary’s closed days - 
Thurs, Fri, Sat trainings. Last week in November will be the trainings. December 
2nd Sanctuary will be opened officially in Zoom.  
 

D. Moving MPP to Zoom: Next classes suggested to be held in Zoom. Agreed by all.  
 

E. Rebecca Gibson stepping away: Anne Blanchard is stepping in as facilitator for 
Gentle Healing Year 1. Carrie suggests replacing the vacant Sunday Gathering fifth 
Sunday slot that Rebecca leaves with AT ministers who are not normally in the 
rotation. Carrie agreed that she and the Ministers’ Subcommittee will be responsible 
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for finding ministers for 5th Sundays. Rebecca will be recorded as inactive status as 
minister by the Minister Subcommittee. 
 

F. Forum Update from Jacquelyn and Jay: Deadline is end of year to coincide 
with Gentle Healing year 3. Jacquelyn says now tinkering with the registration 
process. Jay adds last round of programming changes are anticipated within the 
week.  
 

G. Ministers’ Subcommittee Update from Carrie: Newsletter will be going out 
soon.  
 

H. Retreat House Subcommittee Update: Regina and Jacquelyn report furniture 
has been bought, and towels were donated. Hoping to have an open house for locals 
in December.  

 

Next meeting will be the 19th November, 2018.  

Helen Avery   

Acting Secretary  Date of approval 
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